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Clint Harwell

3131 Cummins

Houston, Texas 77027-5865

January 27, 2000

Dear Clint:

I would like to say how much we appreciated your contributions to our fund raising efforts for the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum recently.  It's always a special treat to watch someone on stage with the voice talent in addition to the stage presence. Thank you, Mr. Briar Patch, for being a part of it.

It was a very exciting evening for all, especially for the officers/members of GCAM, as it was the first fund raising effort for the new organization and there were so many willing to do so much in our behalf.  As you know, we raised (including the raffle ticket sales and a new membership) over $ 500.  Everyone involved seemed to give 110% to the audience and the energy level was phenomenal.

Thank you so much for your beautiful contributions to the evening.  I look forward to seeing you in a show again soon.


Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

Secretary


